
 

 

  

I am sure you have all been feeling the temperature drop 

over the last few weeks.  For me, these signs that winter 

is coming have prompted my bi-annual wardrobe swap.  

The summer dresses are stored away in boxes and the 

woolly jumpers and thick tights are back out.   

I am also keen to look after my health and over the next 

couple of weeks, I will be talking about some top tips for 

keeping well this winter.  Keeping warm at home is 

important.  If your home is too cold, you are more likely 

to get colds and flu, but for some people, a cold home 

can lead to heart attacks, stroke, pneumonia, 

depression, or low moods.   

After cold weather, we see a rise in the number of people 

needing to go to hospital and unfortunately, illnesses 

caused by living in a cold home can be very serious.   

Many people ask me what temperature their house 

should be to keep warm and well.  In general, it is agreed 

that for most people who are healthy and active, 18 

degrees Celsius is fine.  But some people’s bodies can’t 

cope with the cold, and this means they are more at risk 

of becoming ill, for example: 

• People over the age of 65 

• Young children and babies 

• People with long term health conditions such as 
heart, lung or kidney disease, diabetes, and 

arthritis 

• People with a disability or people who find it hard 

to move around their home 

 

For these people 20 degrees Celsius is ideal.   

For many of us in or district the cold weather has brought 

real worry about the cost of energy bills and keeping our 

homes warm.  The Healthy Housing Scheme at Wakefield 

Council helps residents with problems such as cold, 

damp, and draughty homes, high fuel bills, broken or 

poor heating systems or problems with repairs in 

privately rented housing. 

The scheme can offer debt and financial help, repairs, 

insulation, and even new heating systems for people 

who are eligible.                                                                           

If you or someone you know is struggling with any of 

these issues, you can apply for assistance at 

www.wakefield.gov.uk/housing/healthy-housing.   

You can also visit our Winter Wellness pages for lots of 

other top tips about keeping well this winter.  

www.wakefieldcouncil.com/winter-wellness 

Before I go, a little plea from me. 

Please look out for your friends and neighbours.  Some 

people might be struggling in silence, too embarrassed 

to ask for help. We are all in this together and a quick call, 

or a dropping in for a chat, could make so much 

difference to someone.  

Until next time, keep warm and well. 

     

www.wakefield.gov.uk/housing/healthy-housing


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Prince of Wale Hospice are offering all                                               

We Are Wakefield members a 20% discount on a                  

Club 5 membership.  

Normally £250 (+VAT), with the discount will be £200 (+VAT) 

Club 5 is the networking group created by The Prince of 

Wales Hospice. We are currently going through a period of 

improvement with the club to ensure members get the best 

from it. We currently have a group 28 businesses and are 

looking to grow this throughout 2023. 

We are more than happy to invite people as our guest to their 

first meeting so they can get a feel for it. 

If anyone is interested in joining or would like more 

information, please contact                                                                        

Adrian Greenwood, Fundraising Manager, at 

agreenwood@pwh.org.uk 

 

mailto:agreenwood@pwh.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McManus Consulting would like to wish Everyone a  Happy Christmas and a  fab New Year!                        
McManus Consulting are offering WAW members 10% discount on all services, contact Sue or James on 0113 

511 8983 or email enquiries@mcmanusconsulting.co.uk for a non-obligatory chat. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Members Only Christmas Networking Event                                                                            

Friday 2nd December 202 2                                                                                      
3.00 – 5.30pm                                                                                                              

The Quarry Restaurant & Bar, Horbury WF4 5NF 



  

Their mission is to create a warm and welcoming 

and creative environment where guests and 
visitors can replace the home office with an 

affordable and flexible dedicated desk or office 

space. 

 

Times are changing and the way that people 

work is changing too. Coworking, hot-desking 

and virtual office requirements are increasing in 
demand as people look for more flexible 

working solutions. 

 

Whether you’re looking for a regular place to 

work, or prefer an ad hoc working arrangement, 

at the Hive Wakefield just a few mins from 

M1/M62 networks, are an ideal space for 
creativity and growth whether you’re looking for 

yourself or a small team. 

 

Over the last year, they have implemented so 

many exciting changes taking their coworking 

and meeting room facilities to the next level. 
With the addition of two private offices making 

that six in total, a modern upgrade to the 

communal kitchen/dining space, the 

introduction of virtual office services all this has 

contributed to welcoming lots of new coworking 

members through our revolving doors. They  

 
 

 

have even collaborated with a local desserts 

parlour to give their members complimentary 

sweet treats.  
 

Camille Johnson, Director says… 

“The Hive coworking/meeting room/private 

office space is for the young start-ups, talented 

entrepreneurs, and international go-getters. It’s 

lovely and friendly, with plenty of car parking, 

great creative decor, and a place where people 
who usually work from home can come and 

enjoy at an affordable daily rate. The abundance 

of activity that goes on is remarkable. I’m so 

proud of its early success and grateful for our 

residents - it wouldn’t be possible without their 

support”.  

 

We can’t wait to see what the future holds for 

The Hive Wakefield, as they are always looking 

for ways to make working as productive and 

comfortable as possible for their co-workers and 

meeting room visitors, so improvements are 
constant inc. superfast Wi-Fi, free parking, and 

refreshments all day. 

 

For more information call 01924 201711 email 

enquiries@thehivewakefield.co.uk or visit our 

website www.thehivewakefield.co.uk 
 

 
 

The Hive Wakefield was crowned                                                    
'New Business of the Year' at the recent                                                                                      
2022 We Are Wakefield Business Awards!  
 
 

mailto:enquiries@thehivewakefield.co.uk


 

RCM Wellness               
are delighted to have 

been awarded  

                                                   

HEALTH & 
WELLNESS              

CLINIC of the YEAR 

2022/23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PR & Marketing is an essential part of any successful 
business strategy. However, this remains a minefield 

for my organisations. The Marketing Cow offers a 

fresh approach to guide you through this complex 

maze. 

We’re two experienced communications’ 

professionals, with more than 70 years’ industry 
experience between us in sectors including Local 

Government, Manufacturing, NHS/Healthcare, 

Property/Construction, Third Sector and Utilities. 

We’re interested in providing solutions that work for 

you rather than for us. 

We’d be delighted to offer you a FREE, no obligation, 

initial consultation to discuss your current PR and 
marketing activity and how we can help you reach 

your strategic goals and targets.   

Please contact us on: moo@themarketingcow.co.uk                                       

07871 264 610 or 07507 786 590                                             

to arrange your FREE consultation. 

 

https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
mailto:moo@themarketingcow.co.uk


 

 

 

  

Join the hot desking community and 

experience everything The Junction has to 

offer this festive season. 

Hot Desk for a day at a cost of only £10 

whilst enjoying freshly brewed coffee and 

free parking too! 

Email hello@thejunction.com or                           

Call 01924 908426 to reserve a desk                    

using the code: HO HO HOTDESK 

mailto:hello@thejunction.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

Get in touch with the WAW community! All our members are listed here  

It’s easy to subscribe to the WAW newsletter – just follow this link! 

https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
http://eepurl.com/h9ikar
https://twitter.com/WeAreWakey
https://www.facebook.com/wearewakey
https://wearewakefield.co.uk/our-members/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/we-are-wakefield/
https://www.instagram.com/we.are.wakefield/

